

MULBARTON PRIMARY SCHOOL

P.O. Box 1209, Mulbarton, 2059 ● 16 Archibald Avenue, Mulbarton Ext.3, Johannesburg Telephone: (011) 432-3288/9 ● Fax: (011) 432-2849 ● Email: admin2@mulbartonprimary.co.za

Finance: accounts@mulbartonprimary.co.za
All other correspondence: admin2@mulbartonprimary.co.za

Newsletter 23 of 2024

05 August 2024

"A woman is like a teabag. Only when in hot water do you realize how strong she is!" Nancy Reagan

From the Principal's Desk

Please note that Grade 3 learners were dismissed at 13h30 today and for next Monday as well, as the Foundation Phase educators are attending district subject meetings. Please make the necessary transport arrangements.

Please note that on-line Admissions for 2025 for Grades 1 and 8 will close next Monday, 12 August 2024 – please ensure that all the required certified documents are submitted on time. Admissions for new Grade R's and new Grades 2–7 will continue to take place manually – forms for these grades must be collected from the school reception.

We would like to wish all women a Happy National Women's Day this Friday, 9 August which is a Public holiday. Enjoy this special day.

Thank you for your support and co-operation.

L. Kistadoo Principal

Reminders

- School Shop (for uniform) is open Tuesday and Friday from 07h30 08h00
- Please download the School Communicator onto your PC, laptop or mobile phone for school info and news www.school-communicator.com
- Our banking details are: NEDBANK BOOYSENS 198005 A/C # 1980316023.
- No cell phones, tablets or any other electronic devices are allowed at school If you are caught with these items, it will be confiscated and a penalty fee of R200.00 will be charged to get it back.
- Left behind We are appealing to parents not to deliver items that your child has left behind or the parent has gone early morning shopping to bring to the learner food; money; projects; sports kit; clothes; house keys; etc. What is left behind stays behind! Parents, children will never learn responsibility if you keep running after them. Please instill in them the habit of packing their bags and getting ready for school the night before! This also disrupts classes and lessons when children are constantly called up to the office.